
Notice of Quorum.8.12_13.21.Regent Retreat 

 
 

 
August 6, 2021 

 

UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO 

BOARD OF REGENTS 

 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 

 
August 12-13, 2021 

 
 

A quorum of the University of New Mexico Board of Regents will attend a Regent 

Retreat in Gallup, New Mexico on August 12 & 13, 2021. The location for the retreat 

will be the UNM-Gallup Campus, located at 705 Gurley Ave. Gallup, NM 87301. No 

votes or other official actions will be taken by the UNM Board of Regents during the 

retreat. 

 

Please contact the Office of the Board of Regents at 505-277-7639 for additional 

information. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


